From: Janet Martin

Sent: 29 May 2015 11:39

To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: Re planning application no. 2015/2085/P

Dear Ms Phillips,

T write in connection with the above planning application. As a resident of 4 Woodchurch
Road, which is situated opposite no. 1 Woodchurch Road, T know the site well and I wish to
object strongly to the creation of a first floor roof terrace at this location. My objections are
twofold:

1) this is a building of special architectural and historic interest (see attached) which sits
within a Conservation Area.

2) Such a roof terrace would result in a loss of privacy for the residents of the buildings
opposite (nos. 2 and 4 Woodchurch Road).

With many thanks in advance for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,
Janet Martin

2nd floor flat

4 Woodchurch Road
London

NW6 3PN



